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2012-DEC-11

Via email: rbaich@originaljoes.ca

Our File:  LA84
Ms. Rebecca Baich
Original Joe's Restaurant & Bar
3280 Island Highway North
Nanaimo, BC  
V9T 1W1


Dear Ms. Baich:

Re:	LA84 - Application for Temporary Change to a Food Primary Licence 
Original Joe’s New Year’s Party

This letter serves as confirmation that the City of Nanaimo has endorsed your application to temporarily change the existing Food Primary Licence for Original Joe’s Restaurant & Bar to allow patron participation entertainment (dancing) on Monday, 2012-DEC-31 from 7:30pm to 2am.  

This approval is granted conditional upon the event being operated in accordance with the attached security plan you provided to our offices and is pursuant to the provincial Liquor Control and Licensing Branch (LCLB) policies and regulations and the RCMP’s support of your application.  

I wish you success with your event.  Please contact Dave Stewart, at 250-755-4460, x4332, if you have any questions or require further information.

Yours truly,





Ted Swabey
General Manager
Community Safety & Development

DS/pm
ec:	Bruce Anderson, Manager, Planning and Design Division, DSD
	Corporal Dave LaBerge, RCMP
	Amanda McKelvie, LCLB
	Terrance Trytten, LCLB 
Prospero:  LA84


**Please note:  this is the only copy of this correspondence you will receive, if you require an original, please contact the sender.**
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